
 

30/10/19 

Dear Parent/Guardia 

The Year 11 examinations will begin on Friday 22nd November.  During the examination 
period, all students have supervised study when they are not in an examination. However, if 
you would prefer your son/daughter to study at home then please complete the slip below 
and return to Miss Waldron by Friday 15th November.  The completed form can be emailed: 
kwaldron@hamiltoncollege.vic.edu.au or sent with your son/daughter. 

It is important that we are accurately informed of where your son/daughter will be studying. 

Please look at the examination timetable with your son/daughter and fill in the slip below 
indicating the times your son/daughter will not be at school.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Kristen Waldron  
Deputy Principal Senior Years and Wellbeing  
 

YEAR 11 STUDY AT HOME ADVICE SLIP 
 

Student Name:   
 
Date Times/Sessions Absent 

Friday 22nd November______________________________________ 

Monday 25th      __________________________________________ 

Tuesday 26th __________________________________________ 

Wednesday 27th   _________________________________________ 

Thursday 28th ____________________________________________ 

Please note all students must be present for the Step-Up Introduction in the Simons 
Auditorium periods 5 and 6.  

 

Signed    _____________________________ 

mailto:kwaldron@hamiltoncollege.vic.edu.au

